


March 1, 2020


Dear City of Maywood Constituent,

Beginning on Sunday, March 1, 2020, the City of Maywood authorized Universal Waste Systems, Inc.  (UWS) to provide waste collection services in the community for both residential and commercial properties.  It is the goal of UWS to provide consistent and reliable service to the Maywood community. 

UWS is a local, family-owned and -operated company serving Southern California since 1986. UWS exists to provide outstanding quality waste stream solutions for a clean and healthy environment for the communities they serve by applying innovative solutions to the challenges of today and tomorrow.

Starting immediately, UWS staff will be in the community conducting waste assessments as well as making sure that the customers are receiving the services requested. These assessments will help transition services with minimal impact on constituents and to advise the community of the new rate schedule approved by the City effective March 1, 2020. 

UWS recycling coordinators will visit sites to:


· Assess waste streams
· Review recycling opportunities
· Conduct training on food waste, when applicable,
· VAnd validate data to ensure drivers can reach containers on service days. 


For additional information or if you have questions, you can contact UWS customer service department at (800) 631-7016. We are available Monday through Friday, from 7:00 am to 5:00 pm, and Saturdays from 8:00 am to 12:00 pm.
(888) 336-6100. We are available Monday through Friday, from 7:00 am to 5:00 pm, and Saturdays from 7:00 am to 12:00 pm.

We appreciate the opportunity to be of service to the City of Maywood and look forward to a long relationship with the residents and businesses. 

Sincerely,


UWS and the City of Maywood 

